E-GOVERNMENT, INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY FOR DEVELOPMENT TO BE DISCUSSED AT UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AT GENEVA ON 20 May 2009
On Wednesday, 20 May, the United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs will convene the fourth Facilitation Meeting on implementing the outcomes of the World Summit on the Information Society (WSIS) in Room B2, ITU building from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

Participants will exchange information and discuss progress in implementing three of the 11 WSIS Action Lines: the role of public governance authorities and all stakeholders in the promotion of ICT for development (Action Line C1); ICT applications - e-government (action Line C7); and international and regional cooperation (Action Line C11).

The purpose of the Fourth Facilitation Meeting, which is open to all stakeholders from the public and private sectors, the civil society, and the international organizations, is to inform the participants of the meetings on the respective sub group’s activities and to provide a platform to exchange information and experiences; to identify the proprietary areas for implementation within the Action Lines; and to create synergies among different stakeholders for more effective knowledge sharing and collaboration in order to ensure the implementation of WSIS at the international, regional and national levels.
The meeting will be chaired by Michael Mimicopoulos, Senior Economic Affairs Officer, KMB/DPADM/DESA. Speakers include Makane Faye, UN ECA , Gherardo Casini, Head, UN/DESA Office in Rome, Randy Ramusack, United Nations Technology Officer, Microsoft Corporation , Michael Remmert, Directorate General of Political Affairs, Council of Europe,  Dr. Lilia Pérez-Chavolla, ICT Applications Coordinator, BDT, International Telecommunication Union, Dr. Antonio Cordella, Lecturer in Information Systems, London School of Economics,  Sarbuland Khan, Executive Coordinator, UNDESA GAID, Markus Kummer, Internet Governance Forum, Mongi Hamdi, Chief, Science and Technology, DISTE/UNCTAD and Esperanza Magpantay, Statistician, Market Information and Statistics Division  BDT, International Telecommunication Union.
For further information, please contact Michael Mimicopoulos at the Department of Economic and Social Affairs, Tel.: (1-212) 963-7565, email mimicopoulos@un.org please send copy to Vyacheslav Cherkasov at cherkasov@un.org.
